
 

 

 

 
 

25th January 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Year 4 Norwich Cathedral Trip 
 

On Friday 1st February, Year 4 are visiting Norwich Cathedral in order to experience the 
Jewish Living Exhibition to support their Religious Studies topic for this term. The day will 
be separated into two activities – a ‘hands on’ experience using exhibits to explore aspects 
of the Jewish way of life and a Cathedral led program, comparing and contrasting Jewish 
and Christian ways of worshipping.  
 
The visit will take place during school hours and we will be walking to the Cathedral. The 
day is based indoors, but please would you ensure your child comes to school in their 
school uniform and that they bring their raincoat to wear to and from the Cathedral. They 
will also require a small, named bag to carry their lunches and a named, reliable bottle of 
water. We ask that no food is brought, as the children will have a school packed lunch 
provided. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the trip please do speak to one of us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss Basey             Mrs Rushton                 Miss Vontzalidou  
 
 


